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SR-18; LEDGES IMPROVEMENT UPDATE 
FEBRUARY 24 - MARCH 2 , 2022 

CREWS CONTNUE WORKING TO WIDEN SR-18 FROM THE LEDGES TO THE NORTH SNOW CANYON PARK ENTRANCE. 
TRAFFIC HAS BEEN SH IFTED TO THE WEST WITH TRAFFIC CONTROL SEPARATING THE NORTH AND SOUTHBOUND LANES. 

USE CAUTION AROUND CONSTRUCTION TRUCKS ENTERING AND EXITING SR-18. 

THE SPEED LIMIT IS REDUCED TO 55 MPH IN THIS AREA. PLEASE SLOW DOWN FOR EVERYONE'S SAFETY! 

ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION CAUTION: ALL CITIZENS USING ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION THROUGH THE CONSTRUCTION 
ZONE. ARE ENCOURAGED TO USE THE BIKE TRAI L ON THE WEST SIDE OF SR-18 FROM THE LEDGES OVERPASS TO THE 

NORTH SNOW CANYON STATE PARK ENTRANCE. 
IT IS NOT SAFE FOR CYCLISTS TO BE RIDING THROUGH THE CONSTRUCTION AREA. 

CREWS WILL BE WORKING MONDAY - FR IDAY FROM 700 A.M. TO 7:00 P.M. 
THESE IMPROVEMENTS WILL BE COMPLETED BY APRIL 29. 2022. 

QUESTIONS? REACH OUT TO LISA 435-531-1358 THANKS FOR YOUR PATIENCE. 


